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To:  Board of Education 

From:  Steven A. Caliendo 

Date:  June 10, 2013 

Re:  Retirements:  Support Staff 

 
 

The following educational support staff members have announced their intention to retire at the 

end of the 2013-2014 school year under the GESSA retirement plan. 

Edie Baerson ADM 

Dorothy Durchslag GBS 

Judy Wolter GBS 

 

The following educational support staff member has announced his intention to retire at the end 

of the 2013-2014 school year under Board Policy 6432. 

James Lee GBN 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


